Report on the PowerPoint Presentation organized by the Department of Education and
Department of Science

Date: 27th of April 2023
Venue: Virtual Room

The Department of Education and the Department of Science, Milli Al Ameen College (for girls)
in association with IQAC had organized a PowerPoint Presentation on the Importance of
Research.

The event was organized in the virtual room of the college. The idea was to provide information
about the importance of research in both science and education. Students from both
departments made joint PowerPoint Presentations and spoke about application and significance
of research methodologies in their respective fields of study. The presentation included flow
charts and diagrammatic representation of the research process. The students of the education
department also spoke about the different types of research and how research was an essential
criteria in pursuing their higher education.

Students were very keen to participate in the event and they portrayed a sense of confidence
while explaining their viewpoints.
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